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You may vote for up to two nominees.  Please tick the box to indicate the nominee(s) for whom you wish to vote:


	Associate Professor Raymond Black
	

	Professor Sandra Red
	

	Dr David Pink
	




STATEMENT FROM NOMINEES

Associate Professor Raymond Black
Raymond Black is an Associate Professor in the School of Metallurgy.  He has extensive experience on the Departmental Course Development Committee and is currently Course Coordinator for MELL101 (Introductory Metallugy), MELL352 (Advanced Metallurgy 2) and overall coordinator for 200-level Metallurgy papers.  Raymond is also in the process of completing a Postgraduate Diploma in Tertiary Teaching through the Higher Education Development Centre.  At his previous university, the University of Christchurch, Professor Black served on the Sciences Faculty Academic Board, which was responsible for endorsing new undergraduate papers and programmes, and amendments to existing courses, within the Faculty.

Professor Sandra Red
Professor Sandra Red is based in the Department of Alchemical Engineering, where she has been based since 1991.  Sandra is an active researcher, and was awarded a Government Research Medal in 2012.  She is currently leading a research programme on Practical Alchemical Engineering , which includes researchers from four New Zealand universities.  Professor Red has extensive experience in the development and revision of programmes, having been involved in the restructuring of the undergraduate Alchemical Engineering programme when she was head of Department (2007-2009).  Sandra is also currently a member of the Committee for the Advancement of Learning and Teaching (CALT).

Dr David Pink
David Pink came to the University from the University of Brisbane in 2011 and is based in the Department of Comparative Cultural Studies.  David currently coordinates CCUS110 (Cross Pacific Cultural Comparisons) and CCUS235 (Introduction to Habermas) and lectures in a number of other papers.  He was on the Course Development Board at the University of Brisbane and won a supervisory award in 2010 for his work with doctoral and Master’s students.  David has a great enthusiasm for teaching at all levels, and would be delighted to have the opportunity to serve on the Board of Undergraduate Studies.



